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Nuala O’Kane – Chair 

David Stout – Chief Executive 
 

We welcome your Friends and Family feedback. You can do this by following the 
http://www.shropscommunityhealth.nhs.uk/fft-survey or by filling in a  

feedback form available at clinics or from your health care professional 

  
  
  
  

 

 

PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL 
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Tel: 01743 453520/450841  
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Our Ref:    
 

06 November 2020 

  

Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
As your child’s Consultant I am writing to inform you that the government issued a notice on 4th 
November 2020 to recommend that any child deemed Clinically Extremely Vulnerable should 
not attend their school during the current 4 week lockdown as part of measures to tackle the 
rising levels of Covid- 19 infection in the community. 
 
We would therefore recommend that you strongly consider following this guidance and should 
contact your educational setting so that they are able to take measures to support your child’s 
education in the home during this time.   
 
The recommendation is that you should follow the advice of the government for the rest of the 
country but consider not attending school for the 4 week period. 
If you have any questions about this please contact the Paediatric secretaries on 
…..SHREWSBURY or TELFORD number 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Community Paediatric Admin Services 
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Privacy Notice: We collect information to help us provide and manage health and care to meet 
the needs of our patients. To view our Privacy Notice go to: 
www.shropscommunityhealth.nhs.uk / About us / Your information. If you require us to send a 
copy to you, please contact us on the above number to request this.  

 


